
December

Math- We are learning different strategies for 
multiplying larger numbers. We are also 
reviewing area, perimeter, and number 
stories.
Reading- We have just started our 4th unit. 
The focus in this unit is on different points of 
view and making inferences.
Writing- We have been focusing on opinion 
writing. Specifically justifying our opinions with 
reasons and examples.
Science- We have just started our new 
science unit about how the surface of the 
earth changes.  We will be learning about 
weathering, erosion, and how earthquakes 
and volcanoes change our environments.
Second Step- We have been learning about 
ways to keep our emotion and logic centers 
in our brains balanced.

★ Please remind your child to bring a snack to 
school every day.

★ We will be having our winter party on the 21st 
towards the end of the day. More information 
will be sent home in the following weeks.

Daily Homework
1. Read for at least 

30 minutes every 
night.

2. Practice math 
facts.

Dec. 1st- Winterfest 
from 5:30-7:30

Dec. 4th- NO SCHOOL

Dec. 21st- Talent Show

Dec. 22nd - Jan. 8th- 
NO SCHOOL, Winter 
Break

Jan. 9th- Students return


